
 
 

 

 

 

6th September 2024 

 

 

St Georges Primary School 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

At The Priory School we understand that selecting the right school for your son or daughter 

requires you to experience the school in full flow, as well as meeting our students and staff.  To 

that end we extend an invitation to you to one of our Open Week morning events, in order to 

enable you to make that choice.  The Open Mornings are designed to enable you to see the school 

in normal operation and therefore will hopefully provide a flavour of our school.  There will also 

be a short presentation from myself in the school hall. 

 

The main Open Morning for your primary school is Wednesday 25th September.  We have been 

made aware that there may be a clash with Year 6’s residential trip.  If you and/or your child are 

still able to attend on 25th September, then please do. However, with this potential conflict in 

mind, we have made available a second Open Morning for St Georges on Wednesday 2nd October; 

please attend this one if it is more convenient for you. 

 

Both mornings will run along the same time schedule, from 9am to 11am. Please arrive from 

8.40am to avoid any congestion around the start of our school day. 

 

Mindful of the disruption that open days can cause to your child’s school and the teaching of year 

6, we would ask you to attend on these dates only in order to minimise the disruption to your 

child’s current school.   This will comprise of a talk from myself, and a tour with our students.  

 

We have limited parking on site and if it is possible for families to walk or find other means of 

transport this would help to manage congestion whilst our pupils are moving between lessons. 

 

The Open Evening will be held on Wednesday 25th September between 6.00pm and 8.00pm. As 

this has been advertised in the local press, organised in liaison with the other secondary schools 

in the area and with our teaching staff; we cannot alter this event. 

 Along with some of our students, I will give a presentation, in the Hall, at intervals during the 

evening, and there will also be a chance to look at each department in more depth. However, the 

presentation I give is exactly the same as the one delivered on the open morning. Teaching staff 

will be present at the evening event as well, in order to demonstrate the work of each 

department, as well as a number of Governors.  

 

The Priory School 
Headteacher:  A Pope BA (Hons) PGCE MSC 
Longden Road, Shrewsbury,  
Shropshire, SY3 9EE 
 
01743 284000 
pri-info@pri.318education.co.uk 
www.tpstrust.co.uk 

mailto:pri-info@pri.318education.co.uk


I look forward, very much to meeting you in the near future 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs A Pope 
Headteacher 
 


